From: THOMAS WEST [
Sent: 30 October 2017 09:10
To: Planning
Subject: PLANNING APPLICATION REF 17/01981/F


Dear Cherwell DC Planning Department.

RE: REF 17/01981/F

STRONLGY AND TOTALLY OPPOSE TO THE BISHOPS BLAIZE CHANGING TO A RESIDENTIAL DWELLING BRING BACK THE BISHOPS BLAIZE AS A VILLAGE PUB 

We are writing yet again, with regards to the above application. After 10 YEARS!! we have now gone in a complete circle. This was Mr and Mrs Noquet's intentions right from the start. Please check all your records on all these applications. Why did Mr and Mrs Noquet by the pub in the first place!!

When we moved to Sibford Gower 32 years ago,thought it was a beautiful village. The Bishops Blaize pub by previous owners has always been a successful pub with local and non local visitors enjoying good hospitality good food and beautiful surroundings,wonderful views, a viable pub alongside the Wykham Arms.When we had friends and family visiting,we always visited the Bishop Blaize,were always made very welcome by previous publicans. 

Would like our village pub the Bishops Blaize back please,with welcoming and friendly happy owners.

Yours Faithfully

Mr and Mrs Tom and Mary West
Hideaways
Backside Lane
SIBFORD GOWER
Banbury
OX15 5RS
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